
[image: image20.jpg]



“Rotary:  Making a Difference”
December 28th, 2017
Disease Prevention & Treatment Month
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

Looking back over the past 12 months…
FUTURE EVENTS
Dec 28th – NO regular Thursday meeting…

Jan 1st – NO Golf at Fairwinds
Jan 4th – Golf Tournament Decision Day
Jan 8th – Monthly Board Meeting

Jan 11th – Update on Eden Gardens

Jan 18th – t.b.a.

VISITING ROTARIANS

VISITORS and GUESTS
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BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
HEALTH of the CLUB
We hope that you all survived Christmas Day and are hale and healthy as the New Year approaches...

	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Presidential Observations

[image: image2.jpg]The foundation upon which Rotary
is built is friendship; on no less firm
foundation could it have stood.

— Paul P. Harris —

AZQUOTES





FOUNDATION

Thank-you for your contributions to the Rotary Foundation!  It has been a good year.
	   As of December 21st, all donations will be directed to the PolioPlus Fund.  If you’d like your contribution to go elsewhere talk to Barry.

	…We could use a few more names on the “Foundation Table” roster.  If you’d like to help, talk to Barry.


Sergeant-at-Arms 
   Thanks to those Rotarians who served as Sergeant-at-Arms over the past year.  You contributed to the fun of our morning meetings and made several people happy when they won the morning draw.

Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Thanks for your support!
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It takes a team – and we have a great team – of Rotarians and friends…listening attentively as Dave provides direction & guidance.
Next breakfast – Saturday, January 27th, 2018.
News, Updates & Reminders
New weekly dues.  The ABC Restaurant has raised the cost of breakfast.  So, very reluctantly, we have had to raise our weekly dues, the first time since 2010.

  Effective Jan 4th, 2018 the cashier will be looking for $15 for the “regular” breakfast and $12 for the “continental/light” breakfast.
Year-End Golf:  Thanks to Mother Nature and the Weatherman ganging up on us – there was no Rotary Golf on Boxing Day and probably won’t be any on New Year’s Day.  Too much snow and ice on the golf course.

2018 Golf Tournament:  The Committee asks for your input on two items (for decision January 4th):

· DATE?  Friday, May 25th or June 1st.  June 1st might have better weather but May 25th would cost us less…
· BENEFICIARY?  25% of net proceeds up to $5,000 to Island Crisis Care Society (towards their Samaritan House expansion project) or to Vancouver Island Compassion Dogs (towards their program costs)?
Rotary Minute
When it’s your turn, we ask that you take a minute to answer three quick questions:

· Why did you join Rotary?

· Why have you stayed in Rotary?

· How have you benefited from being a Rotarian?
A few of the things we did in 2017.
January – we continued to hear from an eclectic selection of speakers, including “Energy Usage & Savings in Nanaimo”.
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February – it snowed in Nanaimo and we had to cancel one of our meetings.
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◄March – we enjoyed an evening of fellowship and good food at Christina’s on Westwood Lake.
▼April – we celebrated the 100th Anniversary of the Rotary Foundation and hosted our Annual Easter Egg Hunt in Lantzville.
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May – we served our 25th a once-a-month hot breakfast to some of Nanaimo’s less fortunate.
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June – our 20th Annual Golf Tournament raised $26,000 and AG Bev installed our new Executive and Directors.
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July – at very short notice, Lorie Heshka bravely filled the suddenly vacant President’s chair.
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Aug – with Rotarians from the other Clubs, we welcomed 3 Inbound Youth Exchange Students.
Sep – we welcomed Rotarians visiting from New Zealand at our summer BBQ at James’ & Jodie’s place and we spent a day helping Habitat for Humanity “build” a house.
Oct – DG Tom came to visit and inducted two new members into our Club.
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Nov – club members filled 40+ Christmas Shoeboxes and the club helped with the postage.
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Dec – we hosted lots of kids (and their parents and grandparents) at our annual Breakfast with Santa in Lantzville.
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NEW YEAR 2018

Another fresh new year is here. Another year to live!
"To vanish worry, doubt, and fear, to love and laugh and give!
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Jan 4th�
Slowski & Cameron�
Elgie�
Lemmon�
Taylor�
Slowski�
Walker�
Stromar�
�
Jan 11th�
Walker & Cohn�
Lemmon�
McFadden�
Negrin�
Walker�
Sparkes�
Tamelin�
�
Jan 18th�
Werezak & Elgie�
McFadden�
Lobay�
Rodgers�
Werezak�
Rodgers�
Taylor�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.
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